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Re New Draft Local Plan.

It is with horror that | see what is planed under the proposed new
buildings..

Additional building on Hayne Lane is extremely detrimental to the
area.

Additional traffic on Honeysuckle Drive would be ridiculous and
extremely dangerous the road is not wide enough, most people using
that road are pensioner’s and would have no chance if lorries are
going up and down this road. To have more traffic on the Sidmouth
Road would be just making things even worse.

Flooding is already a problem in the area, my garage has been
flooded three times this year, so already the drains are not able to
take away the existing water.

Have the planners any idea of the problem to see a doctor these
days in Honiton, will they build further Surgeries to help. Schools are
another problem; | know very well having lived through a New Town
being built in the 1940’s that the infrastructure is the last thing that
planners want to talk about.

As far as | am concerned | am total against this new development.
Yours faithfully
22 Cypress Close, Honiton

Mrs Janet R Sherwood





